
 
 
26th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Reception Visit to Portland Library, Easton  
 
We have the opportunity to take our Reception classes to Portland Library in Easton on Monday 16th and Tuesday 
17th March 2020 as follows; 
 
Monday 16th March -  RB Turtles class 
Tuesday 17th March - RA Narwhals class 
 
As part of Reception classes exploration into early reading, the children will visit the library.  This will cover aspects 
of Reading, Understanding the World and People and Communities within our ‘Development Matters’ curriculum. 
We hope to sign up for a library card if your child does not already have one.  This will be a great opportunity for 
children to experience a school trip and an aspect of their local community. 
 
We will travel to and from Easton by minibus and plan to depart from Atlantic Academy, Maritime House during the 
morning for each class and will do “round robin” shuttles so that all Reception children get the opportunity to go to 
the library.  
 
Children will be accompanied and supervised throughout the visit. 
 
Please complete the consent form via the following link ​Portland Library Visit Consent Form​,  no later than 
Wednesday 11th March 2020.  If you have not completed the form then unfortunately your child will not be able to 
take part. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Blanthorn & Miss E Powell 
Reception Teachers 

 

https://forms.gle/x4i3zEMm7wdcCBpq7

